
A Walk in the Park 
CELEBRATING OUR 53rd YEAR 
August 25, 2024 
 
Dear Artist: 
 
The Arlington Heights Art Guild will be hosting their 53rd annual fine art fair “A Walk in the Park” 
on Sunday, August 25th, 2024 at North School Park, 410 N. Arlington Heights Rd., Arlington 
Heights, IL 
 
* We will jury all new artists. This is not necessary if you participated in previous Walk in the 

Park fairs. Submit 3 photos via mail or email 3 images of your work to Larry Freson 
Lf.engis@yahoo.com.  See address below if mailing. 

 
* All art work must be the original work of the artist. No buy/sell, manufactured or commercial 
products are permitted. Otherwise you will be asked to leave. 
Reproductions or prints are to be labeled as such. 
 
* Deadline for applications is June 1, 2024. Accepted artists will be notified after review of the 

application. We are located at a beautiful park in downtown Arlington Heights with ample free 
parking. This fair is heavily advertised and well known in the area. In previous years we had 
approximately 90 artists and this one day show drew an attendance of over 2500. 

 
* Most sites are 12ʼ x 12ʼ and will be assigned as entries are processed. You must supply your 

own 10 ’x 10 ’tent, tables and chairs if needed. Artists may begin setting up at 7:00 a.m. 
Stakes in the ground are prohibited. All artists must attend their own sites and remain until 
5:00 p.m. Please note, parking on the street is for everyone’s use and there are no reserved 
parking places in front of your booth. 

 
* You must leave your vendor space clean of debris at the end of the fair. If you must dispose of 

something, it must fit into the waste cans located throughout park. If it does not fit in the can, 
you must carry it out of the park and dispose of it at home. Failure to comply will cause you to 
lose your opportunity for future participation. 

 
* Entry fees are $100 for non members and $80 for members of the Arlington Heights Art Guild. 

There are no refunds after August 20, 2024. Make checks payable to the Arlington Heights Art 
Guild and mail with your application to: Larry Freson, Arlington Heights Art Guild, P.O. Box 
621, Arlington Hts, IL 60006. 

 
We appreciate your participation and look forward to another successful fair! 
 
 
Larry Freson 
Art Fair Coordinator 
  
  
 
 
 



 
 

A Walk in the Park 
Sunday, August 25, 2024 
 
Questions - please call or email: Larry Freson (773) 612-7632 Lf.engis@yahoo.com.  
 
Please make checks payable to: Arlington Heights Art Guild 
 
If you wish to be in the same booth space as last year, please make a note of it on your 
application. 
 
Mail to: 
Larry Freson, Arlington Heights Art Guild, P.O. Box 621, Arlington Hts, IL 60006. 
 
****************************************************************************************************  
 
Name____________________________________Phone________________________  
 
Address_______________________________________________________________  
 
City_______________________________________State________Zip_____________  
 
Art medium ____________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail:_____________________________________________ 
 
I understand and accept the conditions described above governing this fair and I also realize 
that the Arlington Heights Art Guild, the Village of Arlington Heights, and the Arlington Heights 
Park District are not responsible for any damage or loss of my art work or personal property. 
Be assured, if the fair is cancelled, a full refund will be given.  
 
Signature_________________________________________Date_________________ 


